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2023 Cross Country 

The 2023 Figtree Public School Cross Country will be held on Thursday 30th March 2023. All 
students are warmly encouraged to actively participate in a great day of fun, fitness and 
wellbeing. 

The event will be run at school during regular school hours, with each age group 
allocated a scheduled time to take to the track. 

This year, we are welcoming our parents and carers to volunteer their time during the 
event to assist with marshaling, time keeping etc. If you would like to volunteer please 
contact Brittany Jolliffe via the email address below. 

Please ensure your child is wearing their full sports uniform, has applied sunscreen before 
school and has enough water and food for the day. 

We look forward to another fantastic sports, fun and fitness opportunity for our Figgy 
students. 
 
Volunteer Contact:  
Brittany Jolliffe - brittany.sharpe3@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

    Brittany Jolliffe                         Melissa Harding 
    Cross Country Coordinator        Principal 


